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January 10, 2024 Technical Assistance Teleconference Update  

January 16, 2024 
 
 

It has come to Optum’s attention that the material presented during the January 10th, 2024, Technical Assistance 
Training contained inaccurate information and information that may have caused concern and confusion.  As a 
result, we do not intend to post the TAT to the website.  DBH will be providing additional information regarding 
service authorizations for 1115 services.  
 
 
Questions? Please contact Provider Relations at akmedicaid@optum.com 
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